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On 2 April 2020, we published our consultation paper for the 2020 unbooked taxi fare review. This 

consultation paper asks stakeholders for their views on maximum fares and other issues related to 

maximum fares for unbooked taxis. 

Email submission 

Hi Jonathan, 

 

A recommendation for upcoming fare review is Tariff 2 all day Sunday instead of Tariff 1. 

 

Thanks Brian 

 

 


